
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 95 of 2017 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/63/95 Vol VI 

28 August 2017 
 
 

Diving Survey at Quay 3 Mgarr Harbour - Gozo 
 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of vessels that a diving 

survey will be held at Mgarr Harbour - Gozo.  

 

The survey will be carried out along the quay at Berth No. 3 in Mgarr Harbour in Gozo on Monday 4th 

September 2017 and Tuesday 5th September 2017, between 0700 hours and 1900 hours on both days. 

  

A safety distance of 20m from the quay is requested. Any vessels within the hatched area on the attached 

chart are to be removed in coordination with the contractor/divers. 

 

Support vessels “S-21199” and “S-18575”, will be used and will be displaying the International Code of 

Signals Flag ‘A’ – Diver Below. 

 

 Mariners and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout and give a wide berth. 

 

 Instructions given by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF Channel 12 are to be complied with.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chart affected: BA 211A 
       

 
   




